

Dear Parents and Guardians

As some of you may have seen in the media, the Government have proposed to change the way sex education is to be taught in primary schools. One of the main points being: Sex education is not to be taught to the under 9's. To reassure you, this does not happen at Misson, sex education is taught in year 6 with the main biological terms used as suggested in the new government proposal.

To confirm, relationships education will continue to be taught throughout school. This is different to sex education. Please take a look on our website under Curriculum-PSHE, Relationships and Sex Education. Here you will find lots of information such as, an example of resources, parent leaflet and the whole school scheme of work.

We will continue to keep you informed of any government changes that will affect our curriculum and teaching in school.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact myself or Mrs Yeaman, our PSHE lead.

Thank you

Miss Eade

Deputy Head Teacher